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1. General Thoughts: 
 
Congratulations to everyone involved with a successful summer conference once again!! 
Evaluations came in very positively, especially for the items that we control. We continue to push 
the limits when using the facilities and for those areas of challenge we keep seeking solutions 
with the resources we have available. 
 
We continue to engage with CTE partners in advancing CTE in Washington. It is campaign season, 
and we have been connecting with local and statewide candidates running for office. Along with 
meetings and conversations with state agencies. 
 
2. Strategic Plan Activities: 
 

• Summer Conference has been ‘put to bed’ for this year. 

• Fall Conference Calls for presentations have been extended as well as the date to close 
our Room Block at the Great Wolf Lodge. 

• Jodi and staff are working with iLocal on updating our webpage. 

• The Leg Huddle group (open to all) have been meeting. You will be hearing an update at 
the board meeting. 

 
3. Matters of Interest: 
 
The national ACTE will be hosting a WBL Conference in April, in Bellevue. Nora Zollweg and I have 
been meeting with their planning team to assist in tours and speakers.  
 
4. Executive Committee Activities: 
 
Officers meet weekly to chat and catch up on what is currently happening in the field to fully 
support our board and members. 


